
SAGEVILLE 

 

Friday Focus: 

 Our focus this Friday 

is technology.  We 

will have           

presentations on 

SeeSaw and Class 

Dojo.  Teachers will 

have time to explore 

the potential use in 

their classrooms. 

Amelia was excited to vote at school on Tuesday! 

From the desk of Miss Mac: 
School attendance is very important.  Your child is learning a new math skill or 

science concept! Your child goes from “learning to read” to “reading to 

learn!” They are learning to become independent, responsible and are 

continually learning to work with others! Please be aware that students who 

have more than three unexcused tardies will make up the time.  Please send any 

doctor notes to school for your child’s absences or you can have the doctor’s   

office fax them to school (563-552-4300).  Extended absences should be ap-

proved by the principal in advance.  Thank you! 

Many thanks to Mrs. Jenny Long and Mrs. Lori Streif for coaching volleyball.  The 

students really enjoyed it.  Stop by school next Thursday after school to watch the 

games. 

First Trimester ends Wednesday, November 16th.  Progress Reports will go home 

in a special envelope on Tuesday, November 22nd.   
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Calendar of Events 

Monday-November 14                  

3:30-6:00 PM  Fundraiser 

Pick-up in the gym 

Wednesday-November 16    

8:00 Wonder Workshop 

Thursday-November 17                 

4:00 & 4:35 Volleyball games 

here 

Friday-November 18                      

9:45 Late Start 

 

 

 

12015 Sherrill Road                       

(563) 552-4300 Phone                         

(563) 552-4301 Fax 

Thank you to 

our Student  

Council for 

counting our 

votes. 

Clinton 132 

Trump 112 

Undecided 7 



Counselor Corner...Mrs. Kaiser 

During the week of November 7th – 11th I have been in third thru fifth 

grade with the focus on collaborative skills. In third grade students were 

broken into small groups, each group had a different task that they had to 

complete as a team. It was stressed that the goal was not to reach their 

goal but to show teamwork skills. In fourth and fifth grade, students were 

broken into small groups and had to stake their cups in a pyramid; but 

they could only use their rubber band pulley device to do so. Again, the 

goal was not to build the pyramid but to show good teamwork skills. Next 

week I will be working in small groups.  

 

Sageville’s PTC  

Coming Up: 

Please make plans to pick up your 

fundraiser items this coming   

Monday in the gym.  Pick-up time 

is 3:30-6;00 PM. 

Discount Cards can be sold until 

December 1st.  The Thanksgiving 

holiday might be a great time to 

sell them to family and friends.  

They also make a great gift for the 

mail carrier, bus driver, baby-

sitter, etc.!  Turn in day is Dec. 2. 

November 21, 7:00  PM           

PTC meeting 

December 5, 6:00-8:00 PM    

Skate Country 

January 20, 6:15 PM                 

Moive Night   Show starts at 6:30 

PM. 

Start Saving Box Tops Again! 

Voting Headquarters at Sageville School 

This month’s health topic         

focuses on children learning   

the stages of growth and the   

importance of healthful habits 

throughout life. Children also 

learn appropriate terminology 

and functions of their bodies.  


